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SERVE & CONSERVE

September 23, 1998

RECEIVED

Mr. Thomas Tittle OCT ¢ - +uq8
Southeast District Office

) ) . BUR
Florida Department of Environmental Protection AIR RE(ESEA(?I”TON
Southeast District )
P.O. Box 15425
West Palm Beach, FL 33416

Subj: Compliance Testing of Stand by Generators at Alexander Orr, Jr. Water Treatment Plant
Facility 1.D.: S0WPB0250314

Dear Mr. Tittle:

This letter is to advise you that due to failures in three of the four plant standby generators, the
compliance testing requirements of F.A.C. Rule 62-297.310(7)(a)4 will not be met for all of the
units. The compliance testing of the operable standby generator is being deferred as well, as it
can not meet the testing requirements of F.A.C. Rule 62-297.310(2)(b). The compliance testing
of all other plant emissions units has been completed. We will keep you advised and schedule
compliance testing in approximately 2 to 4 weeks after each unit is repaired and operational.

Should you have any questions regarding this, please contact me at (305) 669-7668 or Mr.
Richard M. O’Rourke at (305) 669-5749.

Sincerely,

<
Robert C. Ready, P.E.
Assistant Director,
Treatment Facilities

RCR/RMO/ro

cc: Al Linero, FDEP/TAL
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